From:

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: Extension of emergency powers **Date:** Friday, 4 March 2022 7:11:09 AM

Dear Public Servant,

I, Lauren Michnowicz, of the matter of Emergency Ppwers Extension.

, am writing to you in regards to the matter of Emergency Ppwers Extension.

I do not approve of any further extensions of any emergency powers in my state. I'm a strong believer that the damage caused by the government's decisions in regards to my health and body, as already irreparable and it will take generations to mend our society and pay back this useless debt we've created.

Do not extend emergency powers.

Kind regards,

Lauren Michnowicz